
2B Wong Yuet Esther and 2D Wang Junxi participated 
in the Chinese Culture Summer Camp organized by CUHK 

 

2B Wong Yuet Esther and 2D Wang Junxi participated in the Chinese Culture Summer 

Camp organized by New Asia College, The Chinese University of Hong Kong. The 

camp was held from 18th to 20th July this year. The three-day and two-night camp 

provided engaging and interactive activities such as tea art, kung fu, and traditional 

music that helped them better understand Chinese culture and values. In addition, 

they had the opportunity to engage in in-depth cultural exchanges. Our Principal Dr. 

Lau Sui Yee was invited to attend the welcome dinner held at New Asia College, The 

Chinese University of Hong Kong, and took a group photo with the two students. 

 

For details, please visit the report on the website of New Asia College, The Chinese 

University of Hong Kong: 

https://www.na.cuhk.edu.hk/e_newsletter/chinese-cultural-summer-camp/ 
 
 

https://www.na.cuhk.edu.hk/e_newsletter/chinese-cultural-summer-camp/

